
From: Board Of Supervisors
To: Jesseka Rodriguez
Subject: FW: Stop rezoning process on Minto Road for now
Date: Thursday, May 29, 2025 8:29:21 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: D G Eglinton 
Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2025 2:04 PM
To: Board Of Supervisors <boardofsupervisors@santacruzcountyca.gov>
Subject: Stop rezoning process on Minto Road for now

****CAUTION:This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from
unknown senders or unexpected email.****

Hello,

After the fire at the battery plant in Moss Landing was so, recent I believe we should not pass the rezoning of Minto
Road area at this time.

Since, the Moss Landing battery fire was recent I just don’t believe a good disaster plan is in place to protect the
citizens, everyone living in the area and emergency responders.  Until we have a good understanding of the disaster
plan only at that time should we consider passing the rezoning of Minto Road area.   So, for now I would ask you
not to pass the Minto Road area rezoning.

Thank you for your time and reading my concerns, Dawn Eglinton




